
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 6th February 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Tuesday 11th February 2014, there will be a whole school assembly on animals.  

 

The school has secured Lion Learners Educational Experiences, to come into school with some animals to 

introduce them to the children and explain their background about them. The animals on show in the 

assembly will be chinchillas, a snake and a tarantula; unless they have to bring alternatives. Years 4, 5 and 6 

learning topic is on ‘animals’ but we would like the rest of the school to enjoy the experience. 

 

Please inform the school office if your child has any phobias of any of the above. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 
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